
Welcome Back to Term 2!

Dear Parents and Guardians,
Welcome back to another exciting term at Orewa Beach School. We hope you had a rejuvenating break and are ready for the
adventures that await us in the coming weeks. We extend a warm welcome to all the new families joining our school
community; we're thrilled to have you with us!
As we embark on this term together, we want to share some updates regarding how we'll be communicating with you through
our Hero platform. In an effort to streamline communication and ensure you're not inundated with notifications, we've
revised our posting schedule. Starting this term:

Monday: Look out for our comprehensive newsletter, packed with updates, announcements, and important information,
especially dates of upcoming events.
Wednesday: Sports notices will be posted to keep you informed about upcoming events, fixtures, and any changes.
Friday: Messages from your child's classroom teacher will be shared if needed, providing insights into classroom activities
and highlighting any key reminders.

We believe this new schedule will provide a more organised and manageable flow of information, keeping you well-informed
without overwhelming your inbox.

School Fun Run: May 16
Mark your calendars for our much-anticipated School Fun Run on May 16! This event isn't just about running; it's about
rallying together as a community to support our school. By participating and raising funds, you're contributing directly to
projects that benefit our students.
Getting involved is easy! Encourage your child to create a Raise It Profile Page
(https://orewabeachschoolfunrun.raiseit.co.nz/) and share it with family and friends via social media. Every contribution, big
or small, makes a difference. Together, we've already raised nearly $6000, but let's aim even higher to provide even more
opportunities for our students.
Leading up to the Fun Run, plenty of spot prizes will be up for grabs, along with special rewards for our top individual
fundraisers and the class that raises the most funds. Let's make this event a memorable one while supporting our school
community!

Term 2 - Winter Term
As we are now entering the winter term it is a timely reminder to send your child to school dressed warmly, layers are perfect
so they can dress to the conditions both in and out of the classroom. If your child is sick we do ask that you keep them at
home to avoid spreading the germs as much as possible. Please name all of your child's belongings where possible.  
Many of our classes will have a strong focus on science this term! Get ready for a whirlwind of discovery as our students
delve into the fascinating world of experimentation and exploration. With a lineup of engaging experiments planned,
students will have the opportunity to observe, hypothesize, and draw conclusions. This term promises to be an exhilarating
journey of scientific discovery for all. 

ANZAC Day Service
A special thanks to Isabel and George for representing our school at the Orewa ANZAC Service. 
Both Isabel and George played an integral part in the service sharing a reading and an ANZAC 
poem, delivering these with confidence and pride. Thanks also to Murray Barclay for getting 
Isabel and George ready for the big event.

Teacher Only Day: May 31
A friendly reminder that we have a Teacher Only Day scheduled for Friday, May 31. This is a Kahui 
Ako Teacher Only Day, meaning all schools in our area will be closed to allow teachers to engage 
in professional development activities. Please mark this date in your calendar and make alternative arrangements for your
child's care if needed.

Kensington Park Parking Before and After School
A reminder to parents to please refrain from parking within the private property of the Kensington Park residents,
particularly that area that is reserved for car washing and by use of their grounds team. This is located when you drive into
Puriri Ave, and straight to the left is a little driveway. If you could also please be mindful of parking up the side of the
manicured grass and landscaped area.
Thank you for your continued support and involvement in our school community. We look forward to a fantastic term ahead
filled with learning, growth, and memorable 

Ngā mihi - Wendy Naidu Tumuaki/Principal
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What's on ?

April
Mon 29th First day of
Term 2

May
Wed 1st PTA meeting  3
pm staffroom
Thu 9th and Fri 10th
Bike Training Harbour
Sport - Weka Students
Tue 14th BOTmeeting 
Thu 16th Run-athon
Fri 17th Pink Shirt Day
Mon 27th - Thur 30th
Book week - Bookfair 
Fri 31st Teacher-only
Day - Students do not
attend

June
Mon 3rd - King’s
Birthday - School
closed
Wed 12th Showquest
Fri 28th Matariki -
School closed

July
Fri 5th last day of Term
2 
Fri 5th Red Nose Day
Mon 22nd  First Day of
Term 3

August
Thursday 1st Parent
Conferences 12.50 pm
to 7.30 pm.  Early pick-
up at 12 pm.

https://orewabeachschoolfunrun.raiseit.co.nz/


Guitar & piano/keyboard lessons at 
Orewa Beach School from 2:45 pm

Contact Ross Browne on 021 703-146
 or at rbmusictuition@gmail.com

mailto:rbmusictuition@gmail.com



